Brian Kirk

From: PlanningAlerts <contact@planningalerts.org.au> on behalf of Simon <simon_52
@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2017 2:05 AM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: Comment on application SSD 16_8135

For the attention of the General Manager / Planning
Manager / Planning Department

Application  SSD 16_8135
Address Eveleigh Street, Redfern, NSW

Pemulwuy Project - The Aboriginal Housing Company propose to construct a 24-storey student
accommodation building within Precinct Three of the Pemulwuy development. The proposal
comprises 522 rooms accommodating 596 student beds. It also includes associated public domain
works. A Modification Request to the Concept Approval for the Pemulwuy development is being
assessed concurrently with this State Significant Development application. The Aboriginal Housing

Description ~ Company does not intend to change Precinct One or Two of the Pemulwuy development and can
build these components in accordance with the existing concept and project approvals. You do not
have to make a submission on both the State Significant Development application and the
Modification Request. The Department will treat a submission on the State Significant Development
application or the Modification Request as a submission on both planning applications. If you need
assistance with making a submission, or for more information, please call 1300 305 695.

Name of ;
Simon
commenter
Address of ¢ cent St CHIPPENDALE,
commenter
Email of simon_52@msn.com
commenter
Comment

Aboriginal Housing Company propose to construct a 24-storey what will become an ugly looking eyesore.

6 Level MAX WAS THE ORIGINAL NUMBER.

Why do we endure this constant greed from this Aboriginal Housing Company.

And | do hope City of Sydney have a close look at what has been approved BY THE TOWN PLANNER in the past and see
how bad the Chippendale and Redfern areas have been developed. REGENT ST CHIPPENDALE LOOKS Like 3rd world.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia Foundation for the public
good. View this application on PlanningAlerts




